
In accordance with Section 6.36 of the Local Government Act 1995, the Shire of
Dundas hereby gives notice of its intention to impose differential rates on rateable
property in the Shire of Dundas in the 2025-26 financial year.

Details of the proposed differential rates are as follows: 

PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO LEVY DIFFERENTIAL RATES

Category of Property Cents in $ Minimum Payment $

GRV TOWNSITES 0.1250 420.00

GRV MINING 0.2500 420.00

UV PASTORAL 0.1013 420.00

UV MINING LEASES 0.2026 840.00

UV TELECOMMUNICATIONS 0.1014 200.00

The cents in the dollar ($) shown above are estimates and may be changed as part of
the Council’s deliberations on any submissions received. All statutory entitlements in
relation to rates for pensioner and other concession holders will apply.

The objects of and reasons for each proposed rate and minimum payment may be
inspected at any time on the Shire’s website or at the Shire of Dundas Administration
Office, 88-92 Prinsep Street, Norseman.

The Shire invites submissions in relation to the proposed differential rates which are
to be addressed to the Chief Executive Officer, 88-92 Prinsep Street, Norseman or by
email to shire@dundas.wa.gov.au. Submissions are to be received by 4.00pm on
Monday 14 July 2025. 

Peter Fitchat 
Chief Executive Officer
20 June 2025


